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 This matter is being dealt with by Ian Smith 
 
Email  ian.smith@eastcambs.gov.uk 
Phone  01354616470 
  
Date  24th January 2024 

If you require this letter in large 
format, please email 
ContactUs@eastcambs.gov.uk. 

Dear Sir / Madam 

The Council will soon be considering its budget for the forthcoming financial year. The papers for 
which can be found on the Council’s website at the following link: 
 

Finance & Assets Committee 25.01.24 | East Cambridgeshire District Council (eastcambs.gov.uk) 

 
As part of the budget setting process we consult with local businesses within the District, asking 
for any thoughts or comments you may wish to make on the proposals outlined in the budget 
report. 
 
If you would like to provide feedback on the proposals, please can this be sent direct to myself at 
ian.smith@eastcambs.gov.uk or alternatively you can write to the above address. If I could have 
these by Monday 12th February that would be much appreciated and allow consideration prior to 
the budget being presented to Full Council on Tuesday the 20th February. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ian Smith 
Director, Finance 
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